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From: Anthony Ponticello
To: JWMNR Exhibits
Subject: Public comment for HB 2269
Date: Sunday, May 14, 2017 9:49:11 PM


Please support HB 2269 to fund the critical work of Cleaner Air Oregon. If DEQ
doesn't receive funding for this work, it will not happen, especially with the
federal budget cuts we're facing.


We know that environmental exposure to pollution disproportionately affects
people who are economically disadvantaged. I live in Portland’s central eastside,
one of the worst areas of the county for air toxics. I'm a long distance runner, a
bicyclist, and I have mild asthma. If HB 2269 doesn't pass, my respiratory health
will get worse, predisposing me to respiratory diseases including lung cancer.
Please listen to the people and not industry by supporting HB 2269 today. 
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